
BALTIMORE CITY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
 

MECHANICAL
STREET SWEEPING 

Street Sweeping is an important program that helps
to regularly remove dirt and litter from the streets,
This is necessary to prevent stormwater drains from
clogging, which can lead to flooding. 
Street Sweeping also protects our water quality by
reducing pollutants, like trash and sediment, from
entering the Chesapeake Bay. 
Vehicles should be moved to accommodate for the
Mechanical Street Sweeper. Streets are not able to
be swept if cars are parked and obstructing the curb.

If you have any questions or concerns about the Mechanical Street

Sweeping program, please contact the Department of Public

Works at (410) 545-6541 or email publicworks@baltimorecity.gov. 

The Mechanical Street Sweeping Program is a City-wide cleaning service that removes dirt and debris from City
streets to provide a healthy, safe and attractive environment for Baltimore City residents and visitors. 

If you are unsure of your street sweeping days, please
call 311 or visit cityview.baltimorecity.gov. 
Downtown District is swept on a daily basis. Please
adhere to signs posted about parking restrictions. 
Central District is swept on a weekly basis. Parking
restriction signs should be followed. 
Quadrant Sweeping occurs on a monthly basis. These
routes do not have posted parking restriction signs, but
the City requests residents move vehicles on
designated sweeping days.  

Northwest and Southeast Quadrants:
Odd street sides are swept on the first
Wednesday of the month
Even street sides are swept on the second
Wednesday of the month

Northeast and Southwest Quadrants:
Odd street sides are swept on the third
Wednesday of the month
Even street sides are swept on the fourth
Wednesday of the month 

 

Mechanical Street Sweeping Schedule


